
MA 153
Information for the final exam

Bring your student ID with you to the exam.
Make sure that you fill in the correct section number on the answer sheet (bubble
sheet).

The MA 153 final exam is Thursday, December 13 from 10:20 a.m. - 12:20 p.m. The

location for the final exam is the Elliott Hall of Music.  The seating arrangement is the

same as it has been for all three midterms from this semester. The final is accumulative

(questions will be from the material from the entire semester). It will consist of 30

multiple choice questions worth about 6.7 points each (200 points total). There is no

partial credit given on any question. However, show your work on all problems. If your

final letter grade is boderline between 2 grades, the main tool used to decide which letter

grade you have earned is the work you show on the final exam. If you show correct work

on the questions you got correct and show some correct work on some questions you

missed, you will be given the higher letter grade. If, however, you guess or work

backwards from the answers to get questions correct, you will stay in the letter grade you

have earned.

 

Bring your student ID and your scientific calculator with you to the exam. If you do not

have your own calculator to use, you will have to work out the exam without one. There

will not be one available for you to borrow.

Some suggested review materials include the practice questions for the final exam

(available online or from PMU 157), the three midterms taken during the semester, and

the quizzes taken during class. Any concept covered is a possibility for the final exam


